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RE: Campus Report for the January 2025 Board of Regents’ Meeting

● FVCC’s nursing program honored nine Associate of Science Nursing graduates and
eight practical nursing graduates during a traditional pinning ceremony in December.

● FVCC and Arizona State University created a new partnership to provide students with a
seamless transfer experience with the MyPath2ASU® program. MyPath2ASU allows
students to take the steps needed at the start of their college experience to successfully
plan their transfer to ASU, ensuring a smooth transition process and student success.

○ https://provost.asu.edu/academic-alliances/newsletter/arizona-state-university-an
d-flathead-valley-community-college-launch

● FVCC Honors Program hosted this year’s Honors Student Research Conference in
December with a total of 20 students participating. The conference is an opportunity for
Honors Program students and students performing undergraduate research to present
their findings to the campus and community at-large.

● FVCC Health Sciences programs partnered to host 60 local high school students for
“Hyped on Healthcare,” an on-campus event to showcase different health care career
paths. Students attended sessions with skills demonstrations from each participating
program including paramedicine/EMT, surgical technologist, radiologic technologist,
physical therapist assistant, and medical laboratory technician.

● FVCC Logger Sports athlete Abraham Chentnik received the Montana Athletes in
Service Award from Montana Campus Compact at the 2024 Brawl of the Wild Cat-Griz
football game in Bozeman. The Montana Athletes in Service Award honors
student-athletes who have demonstrated exceptional commitment

○ https://flatheadbeacon.com/2024/12/13/fvcc-logger-sports-athlete-wins-service-a
ward/

● The Wachholz College Center’s Wanda Hollensteiner Art Gallery on the campus of
FVCC presented its new exhibition, “Two Masters of Contemporary Pottery: Charlie
Davis and Brad Fabel” in November. Works by these two celebrated local potters are on
display through January 15.

○ https://nbcmontana.com/news/local/new-exhibition-at-wachholz-college-center-to
-feature-two-contemporary-pottery-artists
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